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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~�


7/17/10 ~ Old Home Day in Swanzey -   ride as a group in the parade?    Sharon will get more info from Bill Carson.  





8/15/10 ~ Mead Brook in Jaffrey 9:30 a.m. in the saddle.  John and Jan will drive the minis and prepare lunch.  





9/12/10 ~ Reservoir in Springfield, VT.  Ted will coordinate - in the saddle at 10 a.m.





8/22/10 ~ Springfield Humane Society Ride sponsored by CHAPS club.  Nancie Jarvis has more details. 





10/10/10 ~ NH-VT Ride for the Cure at GMHA - 10 miles, $250 entry fee - seek donations.   





The next meeting will be held Monday, June 7; 6 pm for officers and board members; 6:30 for the general meeting.  





There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.








MHTA Board


President: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com 


Vice Pres: Evie Winter: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ewinterfineart@aol.com" �ewinterfineart@aol.com� 


Treasurer: Anne McGrath: � HYPERLINK "mailto:annyoakleaf@yahoo.com" �annyoakleaf@yahoo.com� 


Secretary: Laura Susmann: � HYPERLINK "mailto:laura@susmann.com" �laura@susmann.com�


Newsletter/Website: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com














Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Monday of each Month at the Swanzey Congregational Church, Swanzey Center, NH�Visit us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com� and Facebook!











2010 Proposed Ride Calendar ~~~~~~~~~~~ 





5/22/10 ~ Swanzey railroad bed - pot luck - in the saddle at 11 a.m.   Sharon will check with Portolite and/or the VFW about parking. 





6/05/10 ~ NH Arabian at Kokal Farm in Greenfield, NH   Laura Susmann for info 876-4446. 





6/6/10 ~ MA Ride For the Cure, Felton Field, Barre MA. 10 miles, $250 entry fee - seek donations.   





6/12/10 ~ At Maureen Blackledge’s house - Colony Hill Rd., Richmond 239-6289. 


Rt. 32 to Richmond Four Corners, right on Rt. 119.  When the speed limit changes to 55 take the next left - follow to end, bearing right.   


Rt. 10 to Winchester, left at the light; when the speed limit changes to 40 road is on the right. 





6/18-19-20 ~ Camping at the Wagonwheel in Warwick, MA   Beth Phippard for info 352-6970.





7/05/10 ~ Northfield, MA recreation area.   In the saddle at 9:30 a.m. 
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�


Happy Trails!  �





• Sharon suggested the awards program dates be set as beginning October 1 and ending September 30 so we have time to purchase awards for the annual banquet in November.  We need to establish specific prizes for achievement levels.  Other details of the program are pending.


New Business ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


• Our first ride will be May 22 at to the sportsman’s club in W. Swanzey via the railroad bed.  In the saddle by 11 am please.  Sharon will confirm parking.  





• The Cheshire Fair Benefit Series will host three shows this year, the first one 5/23. 


 


• Sharon reported that several members made donations to Becky’s Gift and the auction will be held 5/16 - unsure of the location but she is sure it can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.Beckysgift.org" ��www.Beckysgift.org�





• Several members brought donations for Denise Hood’s Humane Society project.  





• Sharon shared her experiences at a recent Heidi Potter clinic with her granddaughter’s pony, discovering what the mare’s phobias are and how to manage them. 





• Marius Hauri recently attended a cowboy mounted shooting clinic with his mare and was amazed how the more experienced horses helped keep his novice calm.  He was able to shoot from his horse successfully


�





May 2010 �Meeting Highlights


• A meeting of the Monadnock Happy Trails Association was held Monday, May 3, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. at the Congregational Church in Swanzey. President Sharon Thomsen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m �Treasurer Anne McGrath the bank balance is $1,080.90 as of 4/30/10 �Secretary Laura Susman reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting�Old Business ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~�• Sharon has not received anything back from the State regarding our 2010 Non Profit Report. Laura will call the Secretary of State’s office to investigate.  


• Evie reported there has been no progress on the previously suggested club brochure as the committee has not been able to meet yet.


• Sharon suggested that she will contact Mike Blair again to see if he can come to our August meeting for a demonstration of the GPS units he spoke about in March. We agreed this would be a good time 





• Beth Phippard and Laura traveled to the Wagonwheel Campgrounds on Sunday to check out the facilities and riding.  Both seem quite nice. Beth would like to get a head count to make our reservations so please contact her at hkm1950@yahoo.com or 352-6970 if interested in joining in.  Prices are $35 per night for full electric and  water hookups $25 for regular site and $15 per horse.  Visitors are $5.   The grounds owners are very accommodating, will help us set up the routes to ride, provide the wheelbarrows for manure and hose to clean the horses after riding





• Laura will check the date of September 19 with George and Mary Iselin. 
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